
 
 
On 10th September, 2011 the partners and staff entered a team in the 2011 Dalby Relay for Life.  This 
year’s Relay for Life theme was “Super Hero’s”, so we decided that the Aussie Diggers were our 
superheroes.  So after decorating our tent with everything “Aussie” we were ready to start walking.  
We kicked off the afternoon with approximately 35 other teams from across Dalby. 
 
 After the survivors and carers did their lap of honour around the track we took part and completed the 
first lap as a team.  After that we tapered off and took it in turns walking around the track for 18 long 
straight hours !!!  As the night got colder and colder the weary walkers soldiered on.  Some decided 
enough was enough and took the opportunity to get some hard earned rest, while others kept on 
walking and walking and walking.   
 
Finally daylight appeared and for some of those who slept through the night (not mentioning any 
names) it was time to have a hearty brekky, pack up and head home and get some sleep.  Look out 
2012 for team Carvosso & Winship, we will be bigger and better next year!!!! 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


